NEEDLECRAFT - DECEMBER 2023

We had a very jolly meeting for the last one this year even though we talked about various
'house’ subjects. No-one knew how we were going to get our freezers etc repaired now that Mr
Nicholson had suddenly died. We also decided where we would go for our Christmas lunch in
January and when so our next proper meeting will be on 5th February 2024 . Do get in touch
with me if you would like to join us.

Glen Howard
01833 631639



